
 

Save the Date: Annual Reading Festival  

 

Do you have gently used books you would like to donate? 

Please contact me at tchoumakk@calvertnet.k12.md.us if you have 

any gently used books you would like to donate to be reused within 

your community. We are expanding the reading festival and would 

love to create an opportunity to reuse books within the school 

community to help foster the love of reading for every child.  

October 9, 2025 5:30 PM-7:30 PM Calvert High School  
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